Strategic Planning and Budget Committee

Meeting Minutes 10/10/05

Attending:  A. Alikhani, D. Bender, G. Khoury (SGA President), J. Larson, D. Mays, 
M. Moyer, R. Newnham (Chair).

Plans for Year:
Per Charges from Senate Executive Cmte. and ongoing Constitutional Charges, our cmte will focus on the following tasks this year:

1. Examining the College budget, with help of Dennis Mays.

2. Examining the Academic Affairs budget, with help of Dennis and Dr. Lovitt

In both of these areas, we plan to first educate ourselves, then present details to the Senate Council and the broader faculty.  If administrators are willing, we may also present suggestions re the budget process or spending priorities.  Dr. Lovitt has already expressed a willingness to consider our views on the Academic Affairs Budget.

3. Examining outside grant opportunities, with help of college grant office.

We will contact that office and discuss how to proceed in this area.  One idea is to have that office give more information to the faculty as a whole, via both email and grant workshops. 

4. Examining progress of the Strategic Plan implementation.
In this last area, we have an immediate action item.

Dennis Mays and Dave Bender are both members of the Chancellor’s Administrative Council.  They shared the following information with the committee:

The college has taken 1% out of all 05-06 budgets in a ‘recycling’ process.  The Administrative Council will meet next Tuesday (October 18) to consider how to spend that money, on the basis of priorities identified in the Strategic Plan.  The Council is currently awaiting a list of possible spending items.  Dennis and David offered to share that proposed list with the Strategic Planning and Budget Committee, and convey any suggestions which we might have on spending priorities to the Administrative Council meeting.

Therefore, the SPBC will have its next meeting

October 17, 2005, 1:45 pm, in Dennis Mays’ office (130 Franco)
to discuss these possible spending priorities.
